
After months of negotiations, with some ups and downs along the 
way, your negotiating team is pleased to see that members are in 
favour of the new agreement. A majority of members turned out and 
voted to ratify the collective agreement with 95% voting in favour.

You can see the details of the monetary improvements in the new 
agreement here. 

Your team would like to extend heartfelt gratitude to all members for 
their engagement and support throughout the bargaining process. 
This truly would not have been possible without you. 
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